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These past few weeks have definitely been different from anything 

we have previously experienced.   We came together by a new term 

in our vocabulary . . . social distancing.  All this was due to the  

Coronavirus, or COVID-19. 
 

Through it all, the Department of Human Services learned the              

importance of essential personnel.  However, to us, it was not the  

people with fancy titles.  It was our Senior Service Center staff.       

The center staff and our drivers, together with  committed volunteers, 

worked day in and day out to get meals to the homebound county 

seniors.  Without their teamwork, so many senior citizens would not 

have had meals. 
 

Center staff went above and beyond the call of duty by preparing, 

cooking and distributing meals to our area seniors.  Each day a few more names would be added to 

the list  and the list would grow and grow.   
 

They did not work alone however.  RSVP volunteers willingly delivered meals to the ones who 

could not get out for one reason or another.  Teachers and school personnel, who now do not have 

classrooms, foster parents and others, came forward and also offered to help feed the hungry. 
 

Thank you are just two simple words but the deep appreciation that goes with them to our Senior 

Nutrition Site staff and the many volunteers is priceless and cannot be summed up in words.   So we 

simply say thank you.  (NOTE: File Photos; Camera shy - Carol Harnett & Tim McCarthy) 

 


